
Cross Country
The WMS Cross Country team hosted Manville on Friday and once again they

dominated the meet. Of the top five girls, all were from Warren! Abby Fattell came in
first, Sophia Morales second, Ana Dzeletovic third, Aria Riegel fourth and Jamilla
Paredes fifth. Of the top five boys, all but one were from Warren! Connor Feeney

came in first, Jake Villani second, Tyler Hayward third and Owen Zambell fifth.
Another fantastic effort by the entire team! Today is the Invitational at Summit for the

travel team and tomorrow is our last meet. We are hosting Long Hill at home. 
Spectators are welcome! Come cheer these amazing runners on!

Girls Soccer
The girls soccer team closed out the year with a thriller against the 3 seed, Franklin,
on Friday. WMS went down early on a questionable penalty in the box which was

converted by Franklin, putting them in the lead 1-0. The Wolverines were in control
for much of the game but had trouble finishing in the attacking third until midway
through the second half, when 6th grader Hannah Richmond smashed a beautiful

shot from outside the box to tie the game. From there it was a physical battle on both
sides through full time and 2 overtime periods. The girls did their best but

unfortunately fell just short in the penalty shoot out 3-2. We are all very proud of the
girls on their effort and determination. Great season!

 

Warren Wardrobe Club
 The Warren Wardrobe is collecting old elementary school or middle school 

t-shirt's that can be worn as spirit wear. If you'd like to donate please drop
donations off in Room 31.

Basketball Tryouts
Sign ups for Boys and Girls Basketball is now open in Genesis. For those signing up,
please have your paperwork uploaded to Genesis as soon as possible. Sign ups and

paperwork will not be accepted after Oct 31, 2024.
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 Upcoming events: October 22nd - PTO Meeting @9:15AM
October 25th - PTO Halloween Dance Party 7PM-9PM 
October 30th - Picture Retakes

October 21st 2024
A Day 


